
 

 

 

       October 25, 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As the cold weather season approaches, Central Bucks School District is planning to test its mass 

communication system for the purpose of communicating important information via text alerts 

for weather events and other emergency occurrences. 

On Wednesday, October 26th, a text message will be sent to ALL parent and 

guardian mobile phones on file with the district’s Student Information 

System.  

If you do NOT wish to receive text alerts from the district, you will be provided with an option 

to OPT OUT. For information and questions regarding our communication system and 

procedures to OPT OUT, please refer to our guide HERE on our district website.  

If you do not receive the test text, please login to Parent Portal, choose Family Members and 

click on the Update button to add/update and/or verify that your mobile number is correct. If you 

require further assistance, please complete the Parent Portal Request Form providing details in 

the space provided.  

          

Central Bucks School District 

Department of Technology & Innovation 

 

http://www.cbsd.org/alerts
https://campus.cbsd.org/campus/portal/cbsd.jsp
https://www3.cbsd.org/Pages/ParentPortal.aspx

